
Patrick Zenner <patrick.zenner@como.gov>

Fwd: Woodcrest Rezoning Request - Withdrawal of M-N Request


Clinton Smith <Clinton.Smith@como.gov> Wed, Feb 16, 2022 at 4:18 PM
To: Patrick R Zenner <Patrick.Zenner@como.gov>

FYI. Case has been withdrawn. 


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Caleb Colbert <caleb@showmelaw.com>

Date: Wed, Feb 16, 2022 at 4:17 PM

Subject: Woodcrest Rezoning Request - Withdrawal of M-N Request

To: Clinton.Smith@como.gov <clinton.smith@como.gov>

Cc: Tim Crockett <tim@crockettengineering.com>, Fretwell,Bill <Bill.fretwell@edwardjones.com>


Clint –

 

Just following up on our previous phone conversation.  Please consider this email to serve as the applicant’s withdrawal
of the current request for M-N zoning.  We intend to resubmit a request for planned zoning in the near future.  I
understand
from our conversation that the current case will be closed and we’ll re-apply once we have the PD plan ready
to go.  If you need anything else from me, please just let me know.

 

Thanks,

 

-Caleb

 

      

827 E. Broadway, Ste. B || Columbia, MO 65201 || (573)442-3535

 

-- 

Clint Smith
Senior Planner | Community Development
City of Columbia | 701 E. Broadway  | Columbia, Mo 
p: 573.874.7437
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